
COMMUNICATION 132001 
Received from Pascal Meunier, Director of Protective Services 
Addressed to  Committee of the Whole 
Date   December 8th, 2020 
Topic   Updated Emergency Plan 
 
SUMMARY: 
On an annual basis, the Office of the Fire Marshal and Emergency Management 
Ontario requires that the municipal emergency management plan be reviewed, updated 
as required and any changes approved. 
 
The only change required this year was to change the Community Control Group (CCG) 
to the new updated name of Municipal Emergency Control Group (MECG). 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
THAT Council hereby approves the updated emergency plan for 2020; and 
 
THAT this information be forwarded to the Office of the Fire Marshal and Emergency 
Management Ontario.  

 
 


